
 

Late Prof. Gourhari Giri 

Arrival  :  15.12.1944           Departure: 13.08.2022 
Condolence Message 

Dear All, 
With heavy hearts we express our deep condolence and convey to our all 
stakeholders and well-wishers that our respected and beloved President Sir 
Professor Gourhari Giri has left for his heavenly abode on 14th August, 2022. 
We'll pay our homage to our dear sir Late Prof. Gourhari Giri, the true torch 
bearer of CPS, on 22nd August, 2022 at 4:30p.m. at CPS Silver Jubilee Hall. 
The entire CPS Family will ever grateful and indebted to him. We pray to the 
Almighty Lord for his eternal peace. 
Bereaved CPS Family 
 


